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UMCES Appalachian Laboratory presents 

An Evening with Environmental Educator, Children’s 
Author/Illustrator, and Filmmaker 

Lynne Cherry 
Thursday, February 16, 2017, at 6:30pm 

Appalachian Laboratory 
301 Braddock Road, Frostburg, MD

 

To learn more about the films in Lynne Cherry’s 
Young Voices for the Planet series,  please visit the 

Young Voices website 
at http://www.youngvoicesonclimatechange.com/

This event is free and open to the public, although seating is limited.  For more information,  
contact Rhonda Schwinabart, Coordinator of External Affairs, UMCES Appalachian Laboratory, 
at 301-689-7102 or rschwinabart@umces.edu

	  or on
 @UMCES

 @UMCES_AL

http://www.youngvoicesonclimatechange.com/ 

